
From: HRWORKS  
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 9:15 AM 
To: 'StudentEmployees-L@list.pace.edu' <StudentEmployees-L@list.pace.edu> 
Subject: NEW Timekeeping System (replacing Kronos) - Effective January 1, 2024 
 

 

Dear Student Employees,  
  
The new Timekeeping system will be going live January 1, 2024. You will be 
required to enter your work time on this new system beginning January 1, 2024. 

The following training options below will prepare you for the transition from the 
Kronos (Timekeeping) system to the UKG Ready platform.   
  

• Virtual instructor-led training sessions will be held throughout December and 

January. Please register here if you are interested in attending a training 
session.   

• Online training videos and user guides providing an overview of the UKG 
Ready system, including navigation, will be available in the coming weeks.   

 

Look for more information about what’s changing and the timeline on the dedicated 
HR Works for You! Project Updates webpage. Share your questions or 
feedback here: HRWorks@pace.edu.  
  

Sincerely,  
  
The HR Works Project Team 
 
 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fappsrv.pace.edu%2FTrainingSystems%2Fsponsorlist.cfm%3Fsponsor%3D19&data=05%7C02%7C%7C88297433def34a1183d808dbf770a03e%7C0799c53eca9a49e88901064a6412a41d%7C0%7C0%7C638375835320599020%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JaLTQZXGcFpKJBvy0vtqwVwHltDHqzixH%2B2MznGR0Pw%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pace.edu%2Fhuman-resources%2Fnews-and-events%2Fhr-works-you-project-updates&data=05%7C02%7C%7C88297433def34a1183d808dbf770a03e%7C0799c53eca9a49e88901064a6412a41d%7C0%7C0%7C638375835320755290%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vBf69AI3oNfi%2FgHOIwodHLyoJRucZqep7V0e3cANE7I%3D&reserved=0
mailto:HRWorks@pace.edu

